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We would like to thank all the parents who 
joined us for the Festive Coffee Morning. We 
would also like to thank our kitchen staff for 
making such a beautiful and delicious biscuits 
which were used during our biscuit decorating 
activity. Finally, we hope that you and your family 
have a wonderful festive period and a 
prosperous new year. 


